
Temporary  
fenced dog  
off leash area 

A temporary fenced dog off leash area will be available at Hoskins Park, 
Dulwich Hill due to works being completed at Johnson Park as part of the 
GreenWay project. 

When:  Early September 2024 - mid 2025  

We appreciate your patience while we complete these important works. 

										 �Updates:  
innerwest.nsw.gov.au/ 
CurrentWorks

at Hoskins Park, Dulwich Hill 
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Location of 
temporary fenced 
dog off leash area




